





Dear Alumni and Friends of Utah Law -



It's Giving Day! My name is Shyanne Blackburn and I am currently a 1L student at the S.J. Quinney College of Law. I wanted to be sure to remind you that now is your chance to help us reach our \$75,000 goal to support scholarships for students at Utah Law.

Personally, I am thankful to be a recipient of the Flora Sombrero & Neeta Lind Dine Law Scholarship which has allowed me — a Navajo, first-generation student from a small, rural Utah town — to pursue my dreams of becoming a lawyer. Growing up with a single mother who didn't have the opportunity to graduate high school, but worked tirelessly to ensure I could have a better future, continues to drive me to be a dedicated student and eventually the best lawyer I can be. I hope you will consider making a gift in support of Utah Law scholarships so more students like me can have the chance to follow their dreams.

Also, thanks to two exciting matching challenges from the I.J. & Jeanné Wagner Foundation and the University of Utah President's Office, all gifts made to Utah Law scholarships will be *tripled*.

Make your gift to student scholarships at the S.J. Quinney College of Law and maximize its impact through our matching challenges now!

Donate Now!

Thank you, again, for supporting Utah Law and students like me. With gratitude,

Shyanne Blackburn Class of 2026

ADMISSIONS STUDENTS FACULTY ALUMNI EVENTS







STAY CONNECTED

